
 

Aloha Class of 2020 ʻOhana, 
  

Senior Lūʻau Beverage Donation This Week 
Just a gentle reminder that we will be having a drink donation drive again this 
week for our Senior Lū’au.  Students will be at Konia Circle to collect 
donations of colas, diet colas, 7up/sprite, and water bottles on Wednesday, 
October 2 – Friday, October 4 from 6:30-7:30 a.m.  Mahalo in advance for all 
of your donations!!   
  

Thank you! 
Denny Ono 
  

Hoʻolauleʻa Booth Chair 
We are looking for a parent (or two) to chair the 2020 Ho'olauleʻa booth.  This 
year our class kuleana is the Hamburger and Hot Dog booth.  If you know 
anyone who would like to help us with this, please let us know.  
  

Mahalo! 
Chad Atkins & Momi Nelson 
2020 ATP Reps 
ksatp2020@gmail.com 

 


